July 25, 2016

South Carolina Department of Transportation
P.0O. Box 191

ATTN: Ms, Christy A. Hall, P.E.

Columbia, SC 29201-3959

Dear Ms. Christy:

On November 13, 2015 | submitted a “Damage Claim Form” to DOT in Laurens County. | was later
advised that it should have been sent to Newberry County and that the document had been
forwarded to that office.

On March 03, 2016 | spoke to a Mr. Jeremy Knight to obtain status and was advised that the
document was in his office but he was too busy to process it.

On April 25, 2016 | contacted the DOT District office in Greenwood, Ms. Jenkins, who advised me
she would check on the status. She later advised me that it was still in the Newberry office. On May
09, 2016 | again contacted Ms. Jenkins and advised her that | would take other action if | did not get
a positive status on my claim. She called me on May 16, 2016 and stated she had sent the claim to
the Columbia office.

Please be advised that as of this date | have not received a responselll!!

| hate to bother you with such a trivial matter but quite frankly | am totally disgusted with the failure
by some of South Carolina Government employees and | felt you needed to know. It definitely isn’t
a “GREAT DAY OR MONTH’S IN SOUTH CAROLINA” for mel!ll | spent over thirty years with the
Federal Government and | wouldn’t have been around long with the response | have not received.

| would appreciate you having a staff member look into this issue for me.

Thank you in advance (| hope) for you interest and action in this matter. | hope that you have a
“Great Day In South Carolina”,

Disgusted Citizen, 4}2\
4)/ _ 2
a

n R. Hoskins
1197 Summerset Bay Dr,
Cross Hill, SC 29332
864-998-3510

Encl: Copy of claim form/certified mail receipt ¢Trectro s

Cc: Governor Nikki R. Haley




